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ATURIDAT ESPETAT MIMURIAT GUAHAN

850 Governor Carlos Camacho Road, Tamuning, Guam 96913
Operator: (671) 647-2330 or 2552 | Fax: (671) 649-5508

AMENDMENT #1
GMHA IFB 021-2025
Removal & Replacement of Boiler No. 1 & 2

This Amendment is in response to RFIs’ from USSI:

1. Question: Is Attachment A part of RFQ 25-45 as well as IFB 021-2025 Removal and
Replacement of Boiler No. 1 & 2?

Response: Attachment A is only for IFB 021-2025 Removal & Replacement of Boiler
No. 1 & 2 and is available for download on the GMHA website.

2. Site Visit as read: Tuesday, December10, 2024 @ 2:00 p.m.

Site Visit changed to read as: Thursday, December 12, 2024 @ 9:00 a.m.

Upon arrival please have a seat at the 1° Floor Security waiting area and you will be
escorted to the site.

Please acknowledge receipt of this Amendment by signing and sending it back to Materials

Management via email to materials. mgmt@gmha.org.

If you have any questions, please feel free to address your letter to Lillian Perez-Posadas MN, RN,
and email it to Materials Management at materials.mgmt@gmha.org.

Sincerely;
b e M/./
DOLORES PANGELINAN
Hospital Materials Management Administrator
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